Don’t Be Left In The Dark.............

As of September 2023, the fluorescent lamps and tubes will be phased out
in the UK, under the updated RoHS Directives, in order to reduce mercury-

containing lamps.

Don’t worry EPA Products Ltd can offer
a direct led replacement for your old
high frequency fluorescent light,
without the necessary requirement for
a new control equipment and new

electrical installation. Even better news it's a light
designed and manufactured
for poultry with a 5 Year
&= Warranty. To help with

« reducing your stress and bird
stress its flicker free with the
correct spectrum for layers /
broiler version also available.




